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Message from Kevin Bushiri
KEVIN Bushiri, chair of the Nachingwea Link writes excitedly about our
latest project (see the August Newsletter) to provide support for the  supply
of sanitary pads:

“Forty three women can now  make their own reusable sanitary pads. I
cried happily because I am a part of making it happen with cooperation from
Stapleford Link. You have opened the way for me and for us.   You know most
of the women can't afford buying sanitary pads. Giving them this knowledge
will help themselves and their daughters.

“That's why I said I can't sleep before telling you about it.”
Kevin concludes by expressing how happy the local Link members are:
“Nachingwea Link committee members are happy to be taking part in this

special era for changing our people's lives.  We are all promising great
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support in doing everything together faithfully for prosperity of our
community.

“They all thanked Stapleford Link committee for their financial support.”

School uniforms are here
READERS may recall that one of the projects supported by the Link was the
supply of school uniforms for children with special needs at Nachingwea
primary school (July Newsletter).

You can see that this project is now coming to fruition.

The special needs children and their parents are delighted to receive their uniforms
for the new academic year

Thanksgiving Service at St Andrew’s
Sunday 15 October

Do join us at St Andrew’s at 10.30am for a service of
celebration, thanksgiving and news.

You will be most welcome.

There will be time for coffee and a chat afterwards.

We look forward to seeing you.


